
Consent Report  

Consent Items from the October 27, 2020 Committee of the Whole Meeting 

Planning and Protection 

1. Development Permit By-law Housekeeping Amendment - Update 

(Communication 131108) 

THAT Council directs staff to prepare a draft “Development Permit By-law 

Amendment” and commence consultation processes in accordance with 

the Planning Act.  

 

Committee Resignations 

1. THAT the resignation of Ron Wood from the Urban Forest/River Corridor 

Committee be accepted with regrets; and THAT a letter of thanks be sent to 

Mr. Wood on behalf of the Town and Council. 

 


